
Dear Farm Friend; 

Thanks to you Clearwater Farm has been a busy place this past year! We’ve had many volunteers 

bless the farm with their endless hours, hard work and sheer determination.  You see our volunteers 

take care of the entire farm, our Grounds Team meticulously maintains the very foundation of the 

farm, our Garden Team puts their amazing green thumbs to work to provide a fantastic place for    

educational programs, nutritious treats for our animals and tons of fresh produce for local food   

pantries!  Our Animal Team is the true life blood of the farm, performing chores all year long wheth-

er 100 degrees or below zero, they treat each and every animal with lovingly trained care.  Thank 

you for helping us help-out others. 

We are hoping you can help our volunteers achieve our 2019 goal. Clearwater Farm along with all 

our volunteers and other non-profits we partner with have decided on a Christmas Wish—we        

desperately need a new/used skid steer/bobcat.  We compost so much that it is hard to keep turning 

it with a pitchfork and a shovel.  Volunteers have pushed 1000’s of wheelbarrows full of material 

needed for composting to and from the garden and of course, the barn yard!   

Oh!  The things we could do! Plowing, rock moving, garden distribution, hauling animal feed, 

yard clean-up, fence repair, firewood, oh the many projects!  

This year, please help Clearwater Farm, help our community even more! 

Would you be willing to make a special year-end donation to help us meet our goal? 

Your support will make a real, lasting impact in the lives of those who serve the farm!  Thank you for 

your continued support and friendship.  Clearwater Farm is a 501(c)3 non-profit.  Please make a tax 

deductible donation today. 

With gratitude, 

Clearwater Farm Board of Directors 

P.S.  Please alert us to anyone you know who                       

is selling a used skid steer/bobcat! 
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